
Hello ladies! 
 
I hope all of you at KCIA are doing well and enjoying this beautiful weather that has finally 
arrived! I can't believe how fast the school year is going. I was just sitting with Rue and it 
occurred to me that it was before Christmas that I sent an update on her and Sah'Kyra. They've 
fallen into such a routine and are engaged in so many different areas of campus life that my 
visits with them aren't as frequent but that also means they are thriving! 
 
Tomorrow they're both going to UMKC to present at the Kansas City Invention Convention 
through Linda Hall Library. Rue was a little nervous :) She's still rocking math and loving 
robotics. Sah'Kyra is owning the track and has won first and second at the last two meets. 
Sah'Kyra is also heading to St. Louis on Friday with the track team for a workshop with Jackie 
Joyner-Kersee on Friday and then Saturday they get to compete against other high schools 
attending. Grades for both are fantastic! I can't believe their first year at STA is coming to an end 
soon! They'll completely own Sophomore year!  
 
Countdown is on ladies! Wishing you both a wonderful spring and summer!  
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